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In Reply Refer To:

RII:RFR
50-321/78-43

and 50-366/78-53

Georgia Pouer Company
ATTN: Mr. J. H. Miller, Jr.

Executive Vice President
270 Peachtree Street, N.W.

Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Gentlesen:

Thank you for your letter of February 2,1979, informing us of steps
you have taken to correct the item of noncompliance concerning activities
under NRC Operating Licenne No. NPF-5 brought to your attention in our
letter of January 16, 1979. We will examine your corrective actions
and plans during subsequent inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

[. l.
R. C. Lewis
Acting Chief, Reactor Operations
and Nuclear Support Branch

cc: Mr. M. Manry, Plant Manager

Plant E. I. Hatch
P. O. Box 442
Ba: Ley, Georgia 31513

Mr. C. E. Setftover
Site GA Supervisor

Plant E. I. Hatch
P. O. Dos 442
Sa: Ley, Esorgia 31513
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